
Temporary Accessibility Guide Notice 

Please note that we are currently undergoing building works both within the Tower Park 
complex and inside Splashdown. As a result, our Accessibility Guide is temporarily 
unavailable. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the current accessibility arrangements, 
please don’t hesitate to give us a call. We’ll be happy to assist you. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Contact  

Phone: 01202 716123 

Email: Info@splashdownpoole.co.uk 


